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TOWN OF MOUNTAIN VILLAGE
MINUTES OF THE JUNE 11, 2018
SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

The meeting of the Town Council was called to order by Mayor Laila Benitez at 2:09 p.m. on Thursday, June
11, 2018 in the Mountain Village Town Hall, 455 Mountain Village Boulevard, Mountain Village, Colorado.

Attendance:

The following Town Council members wete present and acting:

Laila Benttez, Mayor

Dan Caton, Mayor Pro Tem
Dan Jansen

Bruce Maclntire

Patrick Berry

Natalie Binder

Jack Gilbride

Absent:

Also in attendance wete:

Kim Montgomery, Town Manager

Jackie Kennefick, Ditectot of Administration/Town Clerk
Susan Johnston, Deputy Town Cletk

Christina Lambert, Administrative Services Coordinator
Jim Mahoney, Assistant Town Attorney

Chris Broady, Police Chief

Michelle Haynes, Director of Planning & Development Setvices
Finn Kjome, Public Works Director

Kevin Swain, Finance Director

Julie Vergari, Chief Accountant

Bill Kight, Marketing & Business Development Setvices
Paul Rudd

Karen Guglielmone

Lynne Beck

Pam Hall

Ross Herzog

Michael Rodriguez

Pamela Bennett

Joyce Huang

Sean Murphy, Mayor

Todd Brown, Mayort Pro Tem
DelLanie Young

TLars Carlson

Geneva Shaunette

Tim Johnson

Jessie Rae Arguelles-McConnell
Tom Watkinson

Marilyn Armstrong

Samantha Gesell

Jason Mumm

Chris Gonzales

Pam Pettee

Paul Reich

Bill Goldsworthy

Doug Tooley

Lisa Gatrett

Moe Bellerose

Telluride Regional Waste Water Treatment Plant Master Plan Implementation: Financial Analysis

Presentation (2)

Telluride Environmental & Engineering Manager Karen Guglielmone and FCS Group Executive Consultant
Jason Mumm presented. Public comment was received by Doug Tooley. Joint consensus was to agendize an
item at the next IG meeting for Mr. Mumm to teturn with an analysis of cost of setvices.

There being no further business, on a MOTION by Jack Gilbtide and seconded by Pattick Betty, Council

voted unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 3:32 p.m.
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Deputy Town Clerk

Respectfully submitted

Jackie Kennefick
Town Clerk



